
GENOA TOWNSHIP ELECTION COMMISSION 
Special Meeting 

Tuesday, April 26, 2022 
1:00 p.m. 

MINUTES 

Clerk Paulette Skolarus called the regular meeting of the Genoa Township Election 
Commission to order at 1:00 p.m.  The following persons were present 
constituting a quorum for the transaction of business:  Paulette Skolarus, Jean 
Ledford, Mary Krencicki.  Also included in the meeting was Diana Lowe on the 
speaker phone. 

1. Approval of Agenda. 

Moved by Lowe and supported by Ledford to approve the Agenda as requested.  
The motion carried unanimously. 

2.  Request for approval of the Minutes from the Oct. 4, 2020. 

Moved by Ledford and supported by Lowe to approve the Minutes of Oct. 4, 2020 
as submitted.  The motion carried unanimously.  

2. Request for approval of a change in polling place and precinct for six 
families living on Broadmoor Court and one family living on Crooked 
Lake due to redistricting with regard to a school transfer district. 

Township Deputy Clerk Mary Krencicki will send a letter to the families involved in 
this change advising them of the reason behind the request.  Moved by Lowe and 
supported by Ledford to approve the change in polling place and precinct as 
requested.  The motion carried unanimously. 

4.   Adjournment. 

The meting was adjourned at 1:03 p.m. 

 

Paulette A. Skolarus, Clerk  
Genoa Charter Township 


